
Christian Men in Business Series    

 
 
 
Below is the confirmation email we sent to the men who had agreed to speak to our 
group, for our Christian Men in Business series.  It summarizes what we asked the men 
to speak about.   
 
I approached each men individually, either asking in person or sending a personal 
email.  We invited three Christian men from the community, and three fathers from 
families in our Wisdom’s Way.   
 
More than once, people suggested I speak, myself; but I was very careful to choose only 
men.  The children see what we ladies are up to as mothers every day―and every week 
at WW.  And the world gives them more than enough examples of strong, successful 
women.  It is very rare to hold up a series for men only, and I think our boys need that. 
 
As an aside, I was amazed that every man I invited (all of my first choices) readily 
agreed to speak to our group!  And they all prepared notes and everything, which I had 
certainly not asked them to do!  It seems that our Christian men value to opportunity to 
speak into the lives of students, especially to inspire boys. 
 
 
Email Subject:Email Subject:Email Subject:Email Subject:  Wisdom's Way Career Talks :) 
 
 
Hello all, 
 
Thank you so much for agreeing to speak to our students this year!  We are so excited 
for you to come and give our students - the boys and young men, particularly - ideas 
about they can serve the Lord through their vocations.  Your Christian testimonies are 
just the sort of examples of quiet and peaceable lives, well-lived to the glory of God, that 
our boys might aspire to (and our girls aspire to lovingly support as future wives!). 
 
We have planned a time for you to speak from 9:30 - 10:00, on your day.  Here are the 
dates I have down for each of you: 
 
April 4th - (Guest #1), lawyer 
 
April 11th - (Guest #2), pastor 
 
April 18th - (Guest #3), flooring business owner 
 
April 25th - (Guest #4), restaurant owner 
 
May 2nd - (Guest #5), septic system business owner 



 
May 9th – (Guest #6), engineer, contributor to the Apollo moon missions 
 
Address:  402 N.Center St., Bonham.  UPSTAIRS. :) 
 
For those of you who are familiar with our space, we plan to have you speaking in the 
Assembly room.  If you haven't visited with us before, once you are upstairs, you will find 
our Assembly room all the way in the back. 
 
We will have a small podium and a white board at your disposal (it doesn't erase as 
nicely as it should, but it's nice and big, and it'll do the job), if you would like to make use 
of them.  If you were not planning on using visual aids or notes, please know that our 
students are not expecting anything like that! 
 
It's a group of about 20 students, ages 5 to 16, plus the moms.  Here's our webpage; it 
has our address and a bit more about us, for anyone who's interested. :) 
 
We are so thankful you're willing to share with our students!!  We are so looking forward 
to it!!!!!! 
 
Thank you again! 


